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6 DUNDONALD STREET ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENTS (AN129-2010) 
 
As part of the ongoing Dundee Partnership Stobswell Regeneration Project, Dundonald Street has 
been identified for necessary environmental improvements by the City Development Department.  The 
project aims to augment the residential character of Dundonald Street by providing increased car 
parking spaces, new Eurobins and street trees in order to provide a safer place for residents.  
 
The works include provision of a new car parking layout, traffic calming measures and the introduction 
of street trees to add seasonal interest. 
 
It is recommended that the City Engineer be instructed to include this work within the existing 
Partnership Agreement with Tayside Contracts for delivering the road maintenance and minor road 
works service.  
 
Approval is therefore sought to extend the Partnering Agreement with Tayside Contracts for the work 
up to a value of £52,000 inclusive of professional fees. 
 
The Director of Finance advises that the expenditure can be met from City Development Capital 
programme for 2010/11. 
 


